
Annual Holiday Season Toy Drive Results 

Hello MVC families, 

THANK YOU all for your generosity and participation in our 9th Annual Holiday Season Toy Drive! 

When the Good Shepherd arrived at our clinic to pick up the toys and gift items, they were amazed by the boxes 

and boxes.  We filled half of a large truck - they could not believe it.  Thank you to all MVC teams, athletes, parents, 

coaches, and executive for once again supporting this initiative and for all of your donations. 

Attached is a photo of our clinic lobby just prior to packing up the toys for pick up by the Good 

Shepherd.  This mountain of toys and gift items is the end result of your support.  Thank you all so very 

much. 

Bhavisha 

 


